
 

Lewisville Waters Edge II COA 

Notification 

Trash Pickup Service for New Residents 

Dear Lewisville Waters Edge II Owner(s), 
 

We trust this message finds you well. Trash collection for new residents will occur every Tuesday. 
Please ensure your trash is securely placed in bags and set out on the curb Monday Evening or early 
Tuesday morning. This method is temporary until you receive your official trash carts.  
 
Note, this does not apply to owners who have trash receptacles, your service days will remain on 
Thursdays. 
 
If you have any further comments or concerns, please visit Lewisvillewatersedge.com and submit your 
request on the Contact Us page.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Essex Association Management, L.P., Managing Agent, 
On behalf of Lewisville Waters Edge II Condominium Owner’s Association, Inc. 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lewisvillewatersedge.com_contact-2Dus.aspx&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=yrG2YgnTLhMoOZRWjQWv-e9AUqCVfqODQukleIoxIhI&m=P66vwWjyfWTcX5sy27DwieidNmjKztknzIelV6MTwvrCExZpzeYht_UWS7hADyXd&s=-6fdgh4Y6s8Jp4F8DGMrCtiM8HIfvhEe8vCc02G15Ok&e=

